Hello everyone,

I am going to preface this communication by saying that I do not recall receiving any information on this prior to now and apologise in advance if something was released.

I am only hearing about this today and truly do not believe it to be right that such projects without approval in our small community is acceptable. The towns people should be consulted and put to a vote as something of this nature will affect so many facets of the day to day in Inglewood. So many questions immediately jump out, maintenance? Parking? Safety? Funding? Environmental? Are the tax payers affected? Does this take away from budgets? ETC...

I have seen the volume of people that gather for this specific sporting event, are we prepared for this in a small community?? It starts with one field then multiplies... Suddenly our small town is continuously over packed with non-residence. I am all about welcoming people to visit and enjoy Inglewood but this would potentially bring it to a different level.

Hoping council can appreciate the need to go through the proper channels is necessary.

Sincerely, Concerned Inglewood resident.